
 
 
 
April 17, 2020  

AMENDMENT TO THREE COURTS' POLICY ON USE OF ELECTRONIC DEVICES 
IN COURTROOMS 

The Three Courts’ Policy on Use of Electronic Devices in Courtrooms has been 
amended to confirm the Policy’s application to court proceedings conducted remotely. 
The amended Policy may be found here.  

 

https://www.provincialcourt.bc.ca/downloads/public%20and%20media%20access%20policies/ACC-4%20-%20Use%20of%20Electronic%20Devices%20in%20Courtrooms.pdf

